
LC10 

Hello State Legislators,  

 

Oregon small restaurants need our help. Hard working people are seeing their businesses and their 

employees suffer as their livelihoods wash away. COVID has been hard on all of us. But small businesses 

have felt more than their fair share of the pain. I am asking you to approve LC10 to provide restaurants 

to widen revenue possibilities by: 

- allowing cocktails to go 

and 

- limit fees for third party delivery sites 

 

Thank you for voting to keep Oregon's independent restraunts alive! 

 

Kate Woods 

Corvallis, Oregon 

 


